
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

June 27, 2002

RE:  FCC ID: KA22002020009-1
Attention:  Alan Lane

I have a few comments on this Application.
1 The device as tested appears to have been modified.  Copper tape appears to have been

placed over an opening in the metal shield , around the sides of the metal shield and more
copper tape appears to have been placed over the two RJ45 jacks.  However, there is no
confirmation from the manufacturer that these modifications will be implemented in the final
product.  Please provide evidence that the manufacturer will implement these modifications.

2 The Users manual states, “This device is intended to operate in the frequency band of 5.15 to
5.25 GHz under all conditions of normal operation.”  However, the report shows transmitter
data in the 5.25 to 5.35 and 5.725-5.825 GHz range.  Please make the documentation
consistent with the intent of the device.  Please correct the users manual to show the
operational frequency range of the device.

3 The FCC requires that a warning statement be given to the users about keeping the device 20
cm away from the body.  The manual does not contain such a statement.  Please provide a
corrected manual with this warning.

Dennis Ward
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination.
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also,
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.


